

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE MEMORANDUM

July 1, 2021

TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND COUNCILMEMBERS

FROM: JULIE DRIMAKIS, CITY CLERK

SUBJECT: DEFERRED BUSINESS - ITEM 12.a.

FISCAL YEAR 2021-22 BUDGET

This memorandum is to transmit correspondence submitted after to the publication of the Agenda. The correspondence was retrieved from the Clerk's office Spam folder and did not make it to the council prior to the meeting.

From	Agenda Item	Subject	Type	Received
Brandon				
Thomas	12. a	budget investments in bike trails	Email	06/16/2021 9:36am

Attachments JD

From:

Brandon Thomas

To:

City Clerk

Cc: Subject: <u>Christian Clegg; Karen Goh; kerntax@kerntaxpayers.org</u> City council comments - budget investments in bike trails

Date:

current budget.

Wednesday, June 16, 2021 9:36:15 AM

Warning: This email originated from outside the City of Bakersfield. Think before you click!

Our business would like to make a comment on the budget. More investments are needed in bikes and trails for the city. We support the Kern Tax bike and trails plan that has been approved by KernCOG and urge the city council to fund this as part of Measure N and the

https://kerntaxpayers.org/blog/kerntax-trails-plan/

Our community needs this. Thank you